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Editor-in-Chief James R. Albert, PGK, FDD

Grand Knight’s Message

Welcome to May! May is always my favorite month as it is the month of my birthday,

which is May 14th. As we get ready for summer there are a few important dates for all of us to

remember but first. In April, I was able to spend some time in Villa Roma with Neil DeRosa PGK

and our DD Doug Quinn as well as Knights from all over New York. This was a great bonding

opportunity that allowed us time to focus on the core beliefs of the Knights of Columbus. On

Friday, they held a beautiful mass as well as a wonderful awards ceremony.

On April 16th the Nassau Chapter had their annual charity ball at “O’Connell caterers in

Oceanside. This year Nassau County Knights honored the retired Priests of the “St Pius X”

residence in Amityville, N.Y. Nassau County has 49 Councils within its borders. Each and every

Council contributed in some way to this event. $10,000 was raised and a check was given to

Msgr. Tom Costa Vicar for Retired Priests in the Diocese of Rockville Center. Our fraternal order

has (3) principles of Charity – Unity – Fraternity! The Nassau Chapter fulfilled these principles in

one super evening. Myself, Erica, DGK Neil DeRosa, Palph Plaisance, PGK, Trustee Bob Jurik and

Pat, and Nassau Chapter Treasurer Jim Albert , PGK and Dolores were all in attendance. Our

Council was well represented and we also contributed a “Journal AD” from our Council and our

District. We came together to Honor and assist these fine Catholic gentlemen who have given

their lives to Christ, the R.C. Church, and Us. Yes, Us they were always there for us. From Cradle

to Grave they are there for Us! What better way to say Thank-You than an evening of adoration.

Without the Priest there is no Eucharist and without the Eucharist there is no Church. Flat and

simple these men are special in so many glorious ways!

On April 30th and May 1st, the Knights will be conducting a recruitment blitz. Our open

house will be Thursday, May 12th at 7pm in Room 1. Please encourage people to come down and

hear more about the Knights, refreshments will be served.

May 21st, our council gets to host a wonderful picnic that will be a fundraiser for C&B.

We will have it at the Plainview Pool. Not to get this confused with our annual picnic, that will be

coming up on August 21st. Please come out and grab some grub and refreshments. Hosting this

picnic will give us an additional supply of C&B Books! Monday May 30th, come on out to walk in

the annual Memorial Day Parade!

Next month, we will be hosting our annual Communion Breakfast on June 5th. The

speaker is still to be determined. Unfortunately I will not be attending this beautiful event

because I will be recovering from shoulder surgery.

On June 13th, the parish is hosting its annual Golf Outing. Please support the Parish by

either golfing, going to the dinner, buying raffle tickets or by being a sponsor for one of the

numerous different items. This is always a major fundraiser for the parish.

Wishing you all a Happy Memorial Day! Special thanks to all of our Brothers who have

and do protect our Country. GK Dominick Sala
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New Haven CT.

SUPREME
NEWS

www.kofc.org
New Website !

Supreme reports: From June

21 to July 4, the United States

Conference of Catholic

Bishops (USCCB) will host its

annual Fortnight for Freedom

under the theme “Witnesses

to Freedom.” In support of

this theme, the USCCB will

highlight 14 men and women

around the world who bear

witness to authentic freedom

in Christ.

State Deputy Robert

Weitzman thanked the

Nassau Chapter for

their good work in a

message (Inside Cover)

of the Chapter Ball

Journal.

The Nassau Chapter Website is:
http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

Mike Galgano

is the

Nassau Chapter

President.

The Nassau Charity

Ball generated $10,000

for the retired Priests

of the “St. Pius X

Enriched Living

Center”.Thank-You

Nassau for your

support.

jOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
May 5th OFFICERS MEETING CANCELLED IN OBSERVANCE OF ASCENSION THURSDAY

May 8th MOTHER’S DAY
May 12th St. Pius X Council Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
May 20th NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING SMMS 8:00PM
May 21st C & B for Nassau Picnic in the Plainview-Old Bethpage Park
May 26TH St. Pius X Council Meeting Room #1 8:00PM

May 30TH MEMORIAL DAY
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On May 21, 2000, Pope John Paul II canonized 25 martyrs of Mexico,
including six members of the Knights of Columbus. Less than one year later, Carl
A. Anderson was installed as the 13th supreme knight in Mexico City and
dedicated the Order and his administration to Mary under her title Our Lady of
Guadalupe. As Patroness of the Americas and Star of the New Evangelization, Our
Lady has inspired the Order’s efforts, just as she inspired the steadfast faith of the
Knights of Columbus martyrs.

In the past decade, the Order has continued to build upon its rich tradition of
charitable work and spiritual formation. Various new charitable initiatives, as well
as ongoing partnerships with organizations such as Special Olympics, have given
Knights countless opportunities to practice what John Paul II called “a charity
which evangelizes.” Organizing increased outreach to pregnancy resource centers,
providing greater spiritual support for men and women in the military and playing
a significant role in World Youth Days are just some of the many ways that the
Order has worked in recent years to promote a true culture of life.

Pope Benedict XVI, in his first encyclical, Deus Caritas Est, wrote that a
Christian must have “a heart which sees” — that is, which “sees where love is
needed and acts accordingly.” For Knights, this often means recognizing where
people are most in need and responding with material or volunteer support. After
the terrorist attacks of Sept. 11, 2001, the Order delivered immediate assistance to
the families of fallen first responders. And when natural disasters struck, such as
Hurricane Katrina in 2005 and the Haitian earthquake in 2011, Knights similarly
responded with immediate aid.

Finally, just as they responded to the forces of secularism and prejudice in
the past, Knights have stood by their bishops and have witnessed to the importance
of religion and religious liberty for society. As the cause for canonization of
Venerable Michael McGivney moves forward, so too do his Knights, seeking to
build a civilization of love.

Part 20 In A Series
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KNIGHTS IN NEED

Sal Mascolo, Pgk (2), ,Larry Herbst,
Gene Robinson, Ray Ludwig,Pgk
John Heilig, Artie Venezia,Pgk Frank
LaBarbera, Tony Pierno, DonDickinson.
John Mazzolla, Jim Reilly. Phil Roeske,
James C. Doran

Brothers of St. Pius X Council
Who Need Your Prayers

and Support

If you know of a Brother “Pius Knight” Sick
or in Distress please contact K.I.N.
Chairmen Bill Bullwinkel, PGK at

twobull46@aol.com

Jerome Marks May 17th 1998
Edward Fritz May 5th,1999
Anthony Sassone May 22nd, 2002
George Bouton May 28th, 2003

Please remember our
Brothers who have gone

before us and
sleep in Christ.

May God Bless Our
Departed Brothers.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Father Hugh Cannon 5/20,
Dominick Sala 5/14,
Raymond Alexander 5/29

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Frances and Sal Manziello 5/16/54 (62nd ),
Cathy and Leon Komondorea 5/7/83
(33rd)

Walter P. Kellenberg

Assembly 078

Faithful Navigator

Matthew Buttaro

The Color Core Needs

New Membership !
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Memorial Day

Monday May 30th

Formation Area:

Parking Lot of 700 Old Country

Road {N/W Corner of Maple
Gate}

Council Members and Family Members
will meet at:

St. Pius X Church Parking Lot at
8:30AM for Transport. Flags and
Council Banner will be readied and
taken to the “Formation Area”.

JOIN US FOR A SHORT WALK TO HONOR

OUR SOLDIERS WHO GAVE ALL
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Cathedral Seminary Residence

7200 Douglaston Parkway

Douglaston, N.Y. 11362

amblanco.an@gmail.com

ERIC IZZO

AGENCY

QUESTIONS ?

631-207-4242

USHERS ARE STILL

NEEDED. FULL TIME

PART-TIME CALL

Charlie Josten for

information on how

to help out
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May 15th 2015
10:00AM “Rosary Walk”

11:30AM OUTDOOR MASS
The Mass will be performed in

the Chapel in the event of inclement

weather.

We need Council
Members.

Ask someone to
Join -Us
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Msgr. Thomas Costa,, RN

Vicar for Retired Priests

On April 16th at “O’Connell Gardens” Nassau Knights came together

to honor our retired Priests at the St. Pius X Residence in Amityville, N.Y.

The evening was a tribute to the Priests of the Diocese of Rockville Centre

and their many years of service to our R.C. Church and the Nassau

community.

Also, Past Chapter President Steven Driscoll was honored for his two

years as Chapter President. The Nassau Chapter is comprised of 49

Councils here in Nassau County.
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The Nassau Chapter will Award a

One Thousand renewable

and two one-time $500 Scholarships.

Friday May 20th at Saint Mary’s /

Maris Stella Council 8:00PM

April 12, 1925 - April 28th, 2016
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